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I strongly object to the Western Harbour and Beaches Link tunnels for a number of reasons 
including: 
- the unfiltered smoke stacks are completely unacceptable in a high concentration residential area 
with nearby schools. The health of the public must come before cost. If NSW can't afford it then 
the project shouldn't commence. 
- It encourages more private vehicles on our roads, public transport should be encouraged as the 
roads are already so congested, not to mention the environmental impact. 
- Suitable alternatives should be thoroughly reviewed before further steps are taken 
- The dive site at Flat Rock Gully is in a Wildlife Protection area and as such should be relocated 
so it is adjacent to the baseball area and therefore can be easily rehabilitated. 


